
 
 

LIVONIA PUBLIC SCHOOLS 
BOARD OF EDUCATION MEETING 

October 21, 2013 
 
 
 
ITEM:  VI.C.  
 
 
TOPIC: Approval of Waste Removal Agreement 
 
 
RECOMMENDATION: 
 
Move that the Board of Education of the Livonia Public Schools School District authorize 
the Superintendent Randy Liepa, Ph.D. to enter into an agreement for waste removal 
services with Waste Management Company through June 30, 2014 at the rates 
provided in the September 17, 2013 bid proposal.    
 
 
RATIONALE: 
 
Rates provided by Waste Management Company are competitive and based on the 
ability to maintain excellent services based on prior work performance of the company 
and the limited period of time the contract will be for (June 30, 2014) it is determined to 
be the best option.     
 
 
BUDGETARY INFORMATION: 
 
The source of funds for these purchases will be the General Fund. 
 
 
RESOURCE PERSONNEL: 
 
Lisa Abbey 
 
 
EXHIBITS: 
 
Attached 
 
 
kp 


